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Dear students and staff of
<d(azakh Ablai Khan Universify of International Relations

and World Languages>> JSC!

Against the background of an increase in the number of measles cases in Kazakhstan, in order to
maximize the safety and health of students and staff of <Kazakh Ablai Khan University of International
Relations and World Languages> JSC (hereinafter referred to as the University), the University
administration has taken some restrictive measures to prevent the spread of measles among students and

University staff.
To reduce the likelihood of the spread of an infectious disease, a mask regime has been

recommended at University facilities, and the frequency of sanitary treatment of University facilities has

been increased.
At the same time, we inform you that the sanitary and epidemiological nonns of the Republic of

Kazakhstan do not provide for the transfer to online format of training when registering cases of measles

in organized groups.
The health and safety of each student and employee is important to us, with the provision of a

planned format for conducting the educational process - the main task of organizing education in the
training of qualified specialists, in connection with which the required measures recommended by the
regulatory acts of the Republic of Kazakhstan in the field of healthcare are provided by the University.

Additionally, we note that the information disseminated in public and social networks about the
massive measles infection of students at the University does not correspond to reality, is destructive in
nature, and pursues the goal of forming an incorrect public opinion about the epidemiological situation
within the University.

Several cases of measles have been identified among the contingent of students at the University,
all patients have received the required medical care with concomitant hospitalization, at the moment the
condition of the sick students is stable. The facts of the mass spread of the infectious disease measles

within the University have not been recorded at the moment. In case of a significant deterioration of the
epidemiological situation in the city of Almaty and the adoption of an appropriate resolution by the
authorized body in the field of healthcare of the Republic of Kazakhstan, the implementation of the
required measures will be ensured by the University administration.

The situation is under the control of the University management.

With respect,

Chairman of the Board - Rector S. Kunanbayeva
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